
 

   
 

 

Global Collaborative Guidance Group Meeting | November 26, 2024 

Participants: Deirdre Webb (Chair), Jen MacDougall (Nova Scotia), Roianne West 
(Australia), Belinda Provan, Lindsay Croswell (Ontario), Catherine Magennis (Northern 
Ireland), David Olds, Gail Radford Trotter (Intl Consultant), Anna Lindberg (notetaker),  

Apologies/Not present: Benedicte Petersen (Norway), Elly Yost, Flora Lindsay Croswell 
(Ontario), Carolyn Wilson (Scotland), Penny Liao-Lussier (British Columbia), Lynne Reed 
(England), Maria Evgenieva (Bulgaria) 

Agenda Item Notes 
Welcome 
 
Apologies/Regrets 

 

Updates on BC/Australia (if 
representative is present) 

Roianne shared a presentation about what’s been going 
on in Australia – please see meeting recording for more 
details 
 

Bulgaria and Northern Ireland to 
share about peer review/annual 
reports 

Catherine shared a bit about her reflections about 
Bulgaria’s review – Bulgaria not present but Deirdre 
shared a bit since she was in attendance as well. 
Northern Ireland’s review coming up  
 

Update on GCGG Evaluation The 3rd meeting brought up some queries around the 
value of the meetings -- a letter sent out in the fall about 
whether countries would like to participate in the 
process moving forward. 

- Norway and Scotland not going to participate 
moving forward, going back to original process 

- England still undecided 
- All other countries are continuing forward with 

GCGG/peer review process.  
 
Meeting with David/Sue to discuss evaluation – Deirdre 
to create a report to outline happenings of the past 12 
months  
 
Thanks for your input thus far and keep an eye out for 
more information regarding the report.  
 



 

   
 

Update on review of data 
reporting for phase 5 template  

- Review draft of survey 
(sent with agenda) 

We discussed this in the data analytic forum – they 
have helped shape a survey reviewing the current 
format of the phase 5 report (very similar to phase 4 
report) 

- Survey sent out to attendees for review 
- Survey will be for clinical and data leads  
- If you have any feedback send it to us! We are 

working with data analytic group in early 2025 to 
finalize survey  

 
Anna to send out survey again for everyone’s review – if 
you have any comments please send to Deirdre  

AOCB David’s paper on evidence-based policymaking – we 
will table this until next year due to David’s priorities 
with Child Abuse & Neglect Special Issue 
 

Date of next meeting Anna to send out meeting series for 2025 in the coming 
weeks. Next meeting TBD but tentatively scheduled for 
February 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


